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Posted:  February 23, 2023 4:00pm 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

Special Meeting of the BATA Board of Directors 

 

Notice is now given by the BATA Board Chairman, Richard Cochrun, that the 

BATA Board of Directors will hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday, February 

27, 2024 at 9:45am at the BATA Hall Street Transfer Station at 115 Hall 

Street in Traverse City, Michigan for the purpose of considering engagement 

with a new legal service provider.   

 

BATA does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission or  

access to, or treatment or employment in, its programs or activities. If you 

are planning to attend and you have a disability requiring any special 

assistance at the meeting and/or if you have any concerns, please 

immediately notify Tracy Melville, Administrative Assistant, at (231) 778-

1032 Ext 1723. 


